
Transportation  meeting  in
Carson City
A public open house to discuss transportation plans that will
affect  the  Carson  City  area  will  be  hosted  by  the  Tahoe
Transportation  District,  Northern  Nevada  Transportation
Collaborative and local, state, regional and federal agencies
on May 18 from 4-7pm at the Nevada Legislative Building, Room
3100 in Carson City.

Outlines will be available for numerous projects including the
Carson  City  freeway  corridor,  Reno-Tahoe  International
Airport, Tahoe East Shore Beaches Trail, Aquatic Trail, and
Regional  Bike  Trails,  as  well  as  other  transportation
improvement  issues.

The public is encouraged to attend and provide comments and
questions  to  representatives  from  the  Tahoe  Transportation
District, Northern Nevada Transportation Collaborative, Nevada
Department  of  Transportation,  Regional  Transportation
Commission  of  Washoe  County,  Reno-Tahoe  Airport  Authority,
Carson  City  Regional  Transportation  Commission,  Douglas
County, Washoe County Parks, Carson City Parks, Nevada State
Parks and the U.S. Forest Service.

Additional open houses are also being planned for Reno and the
Carson Valley in June.
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